
 

 

INFORMATION 

Electricity Licence Review 2010 
ELECTRICITY LICENCES AMENDED BY SUBSTITUTION 

 

Following a decision published on 2 December 2010, the Economic Regulation Authority 
(Authority) has approved amendments to all electricity licences by substitution with a new 
standard form electricity licence. 

The Authority’s reasons for the amendments are contained within the Electricity Licence 
Review 2010 Final Report. 

The licence amendments are effective from 13 January 2011 under section 22 of the 
Electricity Industry Act 2004. 

Copies of the amended electricity licences can be obtained from the Authority’s website. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director, Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
13 January 2011 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9111/2/20101202%20D57141%20Electricity%20Licence%20Review%202010%20-%20Final%20Decision.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9110/2/20101202%20D57029%20Electricity%20Licence%20Review%202010%20-%20Final%20Report.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/2/245/51/electricity_licensing__licence_holders.pm
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